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November 18, 2020

 
 
Mrs. Bonnie Gilliams
1623 US Highway 1
Sebastian, FL 32958-3879
 
Dear Mrs. Gilliams,
 
Thank you for contacting me to express your thoughts on the issues that are
important to you. It is good to hear from you. You can be assured that I will keep
these priorities in mind as legislation is considered in Congress.
 
Due to the specific nature of your correspondence, my staff would like to speak with
you directly. I noticed that we do not have a current phone number for you on file.
My staff and I regularly update constituent contact profiles so that we can effectively
respond to residents of Florida's 8th Congressional District. If you would like to share
your current phone number, please contact either my Washington D.C. or Melbourne
office:
 
Washington, DC Office
2150 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515
Phone: (202) 225-3671
 
District Office
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way Building C
Melbourne, FL 32940
Phone: (321) 632-1776
 
Thank you again for contacting me. I appreciate having the benefit of your views. It
is an honor to serve you in Congress. For more information on my work in Congress,
to sign up to receive my E-newsletter, or to participate in telephone town hall
meetings, please visit my website, http://www.posey.house.gov, or call my office at
(321) 632-1776. If I may be of service to you in the future, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely, 

Bill Posey
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Bill Posey
Member of Congress


